ABRSM

Visit Organiser Terms and Conditions FAQ

Why is ABRSM introducing new terms and conditions for Visits?

Our regulators require us to have a written agreement with all Visit Organisers. In order to comply
with this requirement, we have created an agreement outlining the terms and conditions under
which Visit Organisers operate.

Where can I find the new terms and conditions?
The new terms and conditions can be found on the ABRSM website: www.abrsm.org/visits

What do existing Visit Organisers need to do?
Visit Organisers will need to agree to these terms and conditions by reading the document and
ticking the box via the link provided in our email in order to continue to run Visits.

How does this affect the Visit Organiser?

This does not change anything regarding what Visit Organisers need to do when hosting Visits.
These terms and conditions serve as a written confirmation of how Visit Organisers already
operate.

How long do I have to do this?

You should confirm your agreement to the terms and conditions before the date of your next
ABRSM Visit and by 31 December 2020 at the latest. You will not be able to organise a Visit to take
place from January 2021 unless you have agreed to the terms and conditions.

What if I have any further questions about these Terms and Conditions?
Applicants are welcome to contact us with any questions regarding the new terms and conditions
via our website: www.abrsm.org/contact-us
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